
2025 TATTNALL-EVANS BAPTIST ASSOCIATION FISHING RODEO 

 

The Fishing Rodeo will be Saturday, September 20, 2025. 

The location is in Cobbtown, GA at Bro. Keith Harvey’s Pond   
(See attached Map) 

This is for boys up to 13 (Girls of same ages may attend as well) 

(Parents are welcome for instruction only, parents will not be allowed to fish) 

You must register; either pre-register or at the gate  

 (Pre-Registration is Preferred: Registration/release form is available at tebaonline.org) 

YOU WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO FISH WITHOUT REGISTERING 

Gate will close at 9:30 

 There will be prizes for the MOST FISH and for the BIGGEST FISH.   

There will also be a DRAWING for a GRAND PRIZE.   

We will have food and drinks at the end of the rodeo and we will use the fish for the Men’s 

Ministry Fish Fry hosted by First Baptist Collins, Collins 6:30 p.m. on September 27, 2025. 

I look forward to a wonderful fellowship with each of you.   

Thank you for your participation. 

For more information, please call Rev. Murray Benefield at 912-237-2935. 

 

1 Thessalonians 5:11:  

“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, 
just as in fact you are doing.”  


